
Reminder to all faculty and staff that the Quality Initiative project is seeking ideas to promote Excellence in 
Education at Washburn University, specifically as it relates to: (1) facilitating the smooth transition of 
students into college life, (2) improving teaching excellence, or (3) improving technological competence and 
the use of technology at Washburn.   
  
The first phase of this project is to identify the many possible problems and opportunities. The process of 
submitting your idea does not require a lot of time or effort, simply complete the brief online form by 
November 1.  Quality involves everyone - faculty and staff at both campuses - and we hope to receive a lot 
of initial proposals. Please take a few minutes and consider things that can enhance educational excellence 
at Washburn University.   
  
For more information, visit the QI web page, or feel free to contact me directly.  
  
Thank you.  
  
 
--  
Thomas Underwood, Ph.D. 
Assistant Dean, Academic Outreach 
Quality Initiative Coordinator 
(785) 670-1242 


